
 

 

 
Subject:- National Mass De-worming Program & Weekly Iron and Folic Acid Supplementation 

Classes Nursery-XII 
SPS/109/2024                          26th April, 2024 
 

Dear Parent 

Intestinal worms are a major health concern amongst young children. To eradicate this 
problem, National De-worming Program for the year 2024 has been scheduled by Directorate 
of Education. The school supports the initiative to promote De-worming practice amongst 
school children. De-worming should be a regular process undertaken by parents. Hence, you 
are requested to ensure that your ward is given the De-Worming medicine under medical 
supervision. 

With regards to implementation of the School Health Scheme, Weekly Iron and Folic Acid 
Supplementation (WIFS) Program is also launched to meet the challenges of high prevalence 
and incidence of anaemia amongst adolescents. Ensure that your child takes one Iron and 
Folic Acid tablet every week. 

Parents may collect the De-Worming medicine from the medical room according to the 
following schedule- 
 

S.No. Date Time 

1. 27/04/24 8:30 a.m. to 9:30 a.m. 

2. 29/04/24 2:00 p.m. to 2:30 p.m. 

3. 30/04/24 2:00 p.m. to 2:30 p.m. 

 
 

Regards 

 

 

Priyanka Barara 

Principal  
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